
 

 
 

 

Post Service Officers Report 

August 3, 2016 

   VA Conducts Nation’s Largest Analysis of Veteran Suicide - The Department of 

Veterans Affairs (VA) has undertaken the most comprehensive analysis of Veteran 

suicide rates in the U.S., examining over 55 million Veteran records from 1979 to 

2014 from every state in the nation. The effort extends VA’s knowledge from the 

previous report issued in 2010, which examined three million Veteran records from 

20 states were available. Based on the data from 2010, VA estimated the number of 

Veteran deaths by suicide averaged 22 per day. The current analysis indicates that 

in 2014, an average of 20 Veterans a day died from suicide. (7/7/16 

 

 VA Announces Formal Removal of Three Phoenix Health Care System Officials - The 

Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) today announced that it has removed three senior 

officials at the Phoenix VA Health Care System. The move follows an announcement in 

March in which VA proposed the removal of Lance Robinson, the facility’s Associate 

Director; Brad Curry, Chief of Health Administration Service; and Dr. Darren Deering, 

Chief of Staff. In addition to other causes, the three were removed for negligent 

performance of duties and failure to provide effective oversight for not ensuring Veterans 

were either properly scheduled for appointments or placed on an appropriate wait 

list. (6/8/16 
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 VA Secretary Provides Relief for Veterans with Traumatic Brain Injuries - Secretary of 

Veterans Affairs Robert McDonald has granted equitable relief to more than 24,000 

Veterans following a national review of Traumatic Brain Injury medical examinations 

conducted in connection with disability compensation claims processed between 2007 

and 2015. (6/1/16) 

 VA Proposes to Grant Full Practice Authority to Advanced Practice Registered Nurses - 

The Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) is proposing a rule to grant full practice 

authority to Advanced Practice Registered Nurses (APRN) when they are acting within 

the scope of their VA employment. Full practice authority will help optimize access to 

VA health care by permitting APRNs to assess, diagnose, prescribe medications and 

interpret diagnostic tests. This action proposes to expand the pool of qualified health care 

professionals authorized to provide primary health care and other related health care 

services to the full extent of their education, training, and certification to Veterans 

without the clinical supervision of a physician.  (5/29/16 
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